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Typical truck-mounted drill rig for work in streets. 

Geotechnical work begins June 23 in Idylwood for King 
County’s sewer upgrade project in Redmond 
  

King County’s Lake Hills and NW 
Lake Sammamish Sewer 
Upgrade Project field 
investigations are in full swing! 
Survey crews continue to map 
property boundaries, utilities, and 
wetland areas, and geotechnical 
crews will begin soil 
investigations in Idylwood on 
June 23. Geotechnical 
investigations will help the project 
team evaluate soil and 
groundwater conditions along the 
new pipeline alignment.   

What you can expect 

• Equipment. Crews will use drill rigs to perform borings at points along the alignment. 
Different drill rigs will be used depending on the boring location. 

• Crew members or signs directing traffic. Please use caution and drive slowly in the 
work area. 

• Crews will work up to one working day in each location.  
• Limited work hours in some locations: 

o Residential areas: 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
o Northeast 24th Street: 9:30 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
o West Lake Sammamish Parkway: 9 a.m. until 3 p.m. 

• Noise close to the work area. You may hear equipment motors during drilling and 
intermittent banging noise during sampling at any given time and for no more than 2-3 
minutes.  

• Staff will return to each boring location a week after performing borings and then once 
every three months to measure groundwater levels.  
 

Locations for geotechnical work in June 

*This schedule may change and will be updated throughout field work.  

June 23- Borings will occur in the right of way on NE 21st Street by 177th Avenue Northeast 
and 179th Avenue Northeast close to NE 24th Street. Traffic will be directed around the work. 
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June 24- Work will occur in Northeast 24th Street east of Viewpoint Open Space. Two lanes of 
traffic will be maintained, with one lane reserved for work.   

June 27- Crews will work on 180th Avenue Northeast south of Northeast 28th Street. The 
current traffic lanes will be maintained.   

June 28- Work will be located at the intersection of Northeast 33rd Street and 179th Avenue 
Northeast. Traffic will be directed around work. 

June 29- Two borings are scheduled, one on 177th Avenue Northeast and one at the 
intersection of Northeast 34th Street and 179th Avenue Northeast. Traffic will be directed 
around work. 

June 30- Work will be located near Idylwood Beach Park on 177th Avenue Northeast and 
Northeast 36th Street. Crew member will be on-site to direct pedestrians around the work zone. 

For more information 
 
Visit the project website: 
http://www.kingcounty.gov/LkHills-LkSam 
 
Sign up for project text alerts:  
You can get updates as crews carry out field work. To sign up for text alerts, text KING 
REDMONDSEWER to 468-311 
 
For questions , please call or email 
Monica Van der Vieren 
206-477-5502 
Monica.VanderVieren@kingcounty.gov 
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